
Remington Arms Company, Inc. 
Arms Services Division - Repairs 
14 Hoefler Ave. 
Ilion, N.Y. 1SS57 

Gentlemen: 

David Canty 
1929 Aberdeen St. 
Butte, Mt. 59701 
dcanty@in-tch.com 
(406) 782-9629 

This letter accompanies my Remington Model 700 ADL, serial #A6728142. I am 
returning to rifle to you because of concern about premature discharge, particularly 
when the safety is released. 

Please find enclosed, a copy of my original letter dated November 14, 2000, which 
expresses concern about this issue. I have also enclosed a copy of your response, 
directing me to send the rifle to you. 

When you return the rifle to me after it is serviced, I would appreciate if you could 
detail what services were performed. Please let me know if you have further questions, 
and Thank You for your attention to this concern. 

Sincerely, 

~~-
David C~nty7 

PS01541 


